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and advised the foreign banks operating in the 
country to increase their advances to the 
priority sector categories of borrowers to a 
substantial extent. The banks have been 
advised that their priority sector advances 
should reach a level of 10% of their net 
outstandings, by the end of March, 1989, to 
be progressively increased to 15% by the end 
of March, 1992. 

 

Loans advanced to  M/s- Larsen   and 
Toubro by the financial institutions 

832. DR. BAPU KALDATE: Will the 
Minister of FINANCE be pleased to state: 

(a) whether it is a fact that the financial 
institutions which have advanced loans to 
M/s. Larsen and Toubro Limited 
recommended for the taking over of the 
company; 

(b) if so, what is the total amount 
advanced to M/s. Larsen and Toubro Limited 
by the financial institutions since  1986; 

(c) whether any further advances were 
made by the financial institutions during the 
years 1987 and 1988: and 

 

 


